
Information Item D.7  

 Band Uniforms 

 
Background:  The white pants currently used by band members need to be 
replaced.  Chris Brannon will share with the board plans for a new marching 
uniform.  Funding for the uniforms will come from existing funds in the 2014-15 
budget and from anticipated funding in the 2015-16 budget.  No increase in the 
overall budget will be needed.  
 
 
No Action will be required by the trustees.  This is information only.  
 

 

 

 

 


